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VIRGIN AUSTRALIA GROUP UPDATE ON COVID-19 RESPONSE 
 
23 March 2020: The Virgin Australia Group acknowledges the additional COVID-19 related travel 
restrictions announced by the Federal and State Governments on Sunday 22 March 2020 and expects a 
material reduction in its domestic capacity as a result.   
 
More information will be provided in the coming days.  
 

ENDS 
 
This announcement was authorised for release by Virgin Australia Group Chief Executive Officer 
and Managing Director, Paul Scurrah.   
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